
 

TSWG Meeting  May 7, 7pm – via ZOOM  

Meeting called to order by Sandi Petty at 7:07PM 

Welcome Guests – Judy, Kaye, Patti, MaryAnn, Barbara, Sandi, Melinda, Susan 

April 2020 Minutes –  Judy moved / Mary Ann seconded and minutes were unanimously approved 

Treasurer’s report  - Mary Ann presented the finance report via email attachment and discussed the recent income 

and payouts.  The report is available for review in the Treasurer’s Book located in the studio.    

 

Old Business: 

Guild studio staffing – Pattie – on hold until we get a Covid 19 clear – as soon as we decide when to meet, the 

staffing email will go out to everyone for sign up 

Library – List is on the web site – You are welcome to go to the studio and check out a book.   Now is a good time 

since we are currently not in the studio 

Guild yarn supply – decision on new yarn supplier will be Great Northern and also Mo Purl for items that Great 

Northern may not have. 

 

Cardboard and Plexiglas for shelf covering has been installed in the supply room 

Equipment –  Our Dorothy and Ashford looms were listed for sale on Ravelry.  Sandi has been contacted about both 

looms requesting shipment.   Sandi is working on this. 

  

New bench for Sally is now in the studio.  It is beautiful walnut wood.  We will be requesting that the old bench be 

stored at the woodworker’s storage area.   We want to keep it in case in the future we decide to sell Sally; the bench 

should go with the sale. 

MAFA – Sandi attended a meeting of MAFA and learned they will have about 40 programs at their next program in 
2021. 

 

HGA – Convergence - Knoxville, Tennessee July 24-30, 2020,  

“What’s Next?” – No decision as we are awaiting re-opening of Tavern after Covid-19  

Grandparent’s camp – No decision due to Covid-19.   We would request use of the TMB depending on the number of 

people who sign up if it is decided that Grandparent’s Camp will be held. 

New Business:   

Heirloom Labels – Sandi has ordered more labels as we are down to about 20 in the studio. 

Tavern Finances and Re-opening – We must prepare to reopen.   Judy advised a special hand sanitizer has been 

ordered along with no contact thermometers.  Donations in excess of $8,000.00 have come in to support the Tavern 

during the closed Covid-19 time.   We also received a grant from Virginia Foundation for the Humanities. 

Carryout BBQ – will happen on May 23, pre-ordering will be done and presentation of receipt will enable runners to 

deliver food to your car as you drive up. 

Future BBQ – may be set for Sep. 12 and will include a silent auction and a band.  Our guild may do a theme basket 

for the auction and we also may be spinning on the porch. 

Show & Tell  

What’s Next -Topics: 

• Warping with a paddle 

• Inlay weaving 

• Weaving to wear 



• Different loom styles 

• Weaving structures (twill, overshot, etc.) 

• Weaving tartans 

• Tricks of the trade  

 

Calendar dates:  

• July 10 -Grandparent’s Camp 

 

 

Meeting ended at 8:00PM. 


